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The grounds at PIR are necessary to keep available for event parking and maintaining security.
Event weekends require a significant amount of corporate and person equipment to be left onsite.
Lack of ability to maintain required level of security for participants and spectators would negatively
impact the properties viability and ability to attract participants and spectators. To make this land
available for houseless participants will greatly diminish the commercial viability of the property.
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